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Trading Holiday due to Eid Al Fitr 
 

Kindly note that, on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr, DFM will be closed from 29th of 

Ramadan 1445 H, which occurs on 08th of April 2024, until 3rd of Shawwal 1445. 

 

Accordingly, based on what has been mentioned above, we would like to inform you 

that trading and normal working hours will resume at DFM on Friday 12th of April 

2024, if Eid Al Fitr falls on Tuesday, April 9, 2024. However, if Eid Al Fitr falls on 

Wednesday, April 10, 2024, working and trading in the market shall resume on 

Monday, April 15, 2024. 

 

For Settlement Date due to above mentioned holidays please refer to the following 

circular from Dubai Clear:  

 

Circular No DClear/2024/5 Settlement for Eid Al Fitr Holiday 1445/2024 

 

 

https://are01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dubaiclear.ae%2Fdocs%2Fdefault-source%2Fdubai-clear%2Fcirculars%2Fcircular-2024-5-settlement-for-eid-al-fitr-holiday-english.pdf%3Fsfvrsn%3D2769d681_0&data=05%7C02%7Ckhaoula.aousji%40nasdaqdubai.com%7C38a0528bd5134ba3ddca08dc5477c655%7Cf1d48e5d89384627aa21cfb84d12eca4%7C0%7C0%7C638478120618077072%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C4000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3M7i1SXJgeXs6Nuu0CntpiIcnllBJ7%2F5VduBvUZ4Lmk%3D&reserved=0

